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17th April, 2024. 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Staffing Update for Summer Term 1 
 
It is with a heavy heart that I write to inform you that our Deputy Head Teacher, Mrs Wall, will 
be leaving Glazebury CE Primary School at the end of the current academic year. 
 
Mrs Wall, who is a specialist in mathematics and holds a prestigious role with the NCTEM, has 
been presented with a wonderful opportunity to further her career within the Turin Maths Hub 
and contribute to school improvement in this area. We are thrilled that her dedication and 
professionalism in mathematics have been recognised, and we believe that her expertise will make 
a significant impact in her new role. 
 
Despite her departure, Mrs Wall has assured us of her continued support for our school. She has 
kindly agreed to become a Co-opted/Associate Governor and will act as our school liaison with 
the Maths hub, ensuring that we can still benefit from her invaluable expertise. 
 
It is important to acknowledge that Mrs Wall's departure will leave a noticeable void in our 
Glazebury family. She has been an integral part of our school life, and her absence will be felt by 
both children and staff alike. I personally would like to express my deepest gratitude to her for 
the unwavering support, professionalism, and friendship that she has shown throughout her time 
at Glazebury CE Primary School. 
 
I kindly request that you join me in wishing Mrs Wall all the very best for her future endeavours. 
I am confident that she will continue to excel and make a positive impact wherever she goes. 
 
We will continue to inform you of staff adaptations and appointments within our school and take 
this opportunity to thank you for your continuing support. 

Kind Regards 

 

Mrs K Mowbray 

Head Teacher 
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